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21°T November 2024

RE: NOTICE TO ALL SUPPLIERS REGISTERED AS YOUTH WOMEN AND
PERSONS WITH DISABILITY

Kenya Ports Authority (KPA) is pleased to announce the upcoming Supplier’s
Conference 2024 scheduled for 5th December 2024 at the Hotel Saphire
- Mombasa. With the theme

" Shaping the supplier experience with port excellence- Enhancing
supplier engagement and port services”

This year’s conference aims to support suppliers from the Youth, Women,
and Persons with Disabilities categories in navigating government
procurement processes, understanding eligibility requirements, and
unlocking new business opportunities with KPA.

To participate, please register by 5 PM on Friday, 29th November 2024

via the link provided https://forms.gle/YoAppSPpGz2rwiBC9.We look

forward to your attendance and to fostering greater inclusivity and
partnership within the supply chain ecosystem.

For details on how you can partner/ Sponsor this event contact Harith on

email habdulwahid@kpa.co.ke or Aaron on ammutiso@kpa.co.ke.

We look forward to partnering with you in this great opportunity.
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